
 

 

 
Standards Announcement Correction 
Project 2007-17.2: PRC-005-3 Protection System Maintenance and 
Testing - Phase 2 (Reclosing Relays) 
 
PRC-005-3 Formal Comment Period Open: April 5, 2013 – May 6, 2013 
SAR Informal Comment Period Open: April 5, 2013 – May 6, 2013 
 
Now Available  
 

A Standard Authorization Request (SAR) for PRC-005 and draft of PRC-005-3 – Protection System and 
Automatic Reclosing Maintenance are each posted for a 30-day comment period through 8 p.m. 
Eastern on Monday, May 6, 2013.  
 
This phase of the project is limited to addressing a regulatory directive from FERC Order No. 758.  The 
SAR is being posted for an informal comment period with no requirement for the standard drafting 
team to provide a formal response.  The standard is being posted for a formal comment period and a 
formal response to those comments will be prepared. 
 
Background information for this project can be found on the project page. 
 

Instructions for Commenting  
The comment period for the SAR and draft PRC-005-3 is open through 8 p.m. Eastern on Monday, 
May 6, 2013.  Please use the following electronic forms to submit comments: 
 

Comment Form – SAR 
Comment Form – PRC-005-3  
 
If you experience any difficulties in using the electronic forms, please contact Wendy Muller at 
wendy.muller@nerc.net. An off-line, unofficial copy of each of the comment forms is posted on the 
project page. 
 
Next Steps 

The drafting team will consider all comments and determine whether to make changes to the standard 
and associated documents.  After the standards and associated documents are revised, the drafting 
team will submit the documents for a quality review and seek acceptance from the NERC Standards 
Committee to proceed to balloting.  

 
 
 
 

http://www.nerc.com/filez/standards/Project_2007-17.2_Protection_System_Maintenance_and_Testing_Phase_2_Reclosing_Relays.html
http://www.nerc.com/filez/standards/Project_2007-17.2_Protection_System_Maintenance_and_Testing_Phase_2_Reclosing_Relays.html
https://www.nerc.net/nercsurvey/Survey.aspx?s=f7f083929fd54dba84fecd5f3ad2bb24
https://www.nerc.net/nercsurvey/Survey.aspx?s=ade8812d8eff467cab99b878a029667a
mailto:wendy.muller@nerc.net
http://www.nerc.com/filez/standards/Project_2007-17.2_Protection_System_Maintenance_and_Testing_Phase_2_Reclosing_Relays.html
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Standards Development Process 
The Standards Processes Manual contains all the procedures governing the standards development 
process.  The success of the NERC standards development process depends on stakeholder 
participation.  We extend our thanks to all those who participate.   
 

For more information or assistance, please contact Wendy Muller, 
Standards Development Administrator, at wendy.muller@nerc.net or at 404-446-2560. 

North American Electric Reliability Corporation 
3353 Peachtree Rd, NE 

Suite 600, North Tower 

Atlanta, GA 30326 
404-446-2560 | www.nerc.com 

 

http://www.nerc.com/files/Appendix_3A_StandardsProcessesManual_20120131.pdf
mailto:wendy.muller@nerc.net
http://www.nerc.com/

